
From: Borak, Mary Jo 
Sent: 6/7/2013 10:57:50 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: is there a time tomorrow that still works? 

That sounds even better. I will see you at Acre at 3. 

Mary Jo Borak 

Supervisor 

Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA 

Energy Division 

California Public Utilities Commisssion 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

415 703-1333 

bor@cpuc.ca.gov 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, June 07, 2013 10:57 AM 
To: Borak, Mary Jo 
Subject: RE: is there a time tomorrow that still works? 

Cool! Thanks for the reminder. We could also meet at the SF PUC cafe if you are up for 
drink then? 

From: Borak, Mary Jo fmailto:marvio.borak@cpuc.ca.aovl 
Sent: Friday, June 07, 2013 10:56 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: is there a time tomorrow that still works? 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


3 is fine. Can you meet me at CPIJC East? The Energy Division is now at 455 Golden Gate 
Ave. You will need to go through the metal detector in the lobby and then you can access the 
elevator. Get off on the 7th floor and I will meet you in the lobby on the 7th floor. 

Mary Jo Borak 

Supervisor 

Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA 

Energy Division 

California Public Utilities Commisssion 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

415 703-1333 

bor@cpuc.ca.qov 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1 
Sent: Thursday, June 06, 2013 6:22 PM 
To: Borak, Mary Jo 
Subject: Re: is there a time tomorrow that still works? 

How about 3 then? 

From: Borak, Mary Jo fmailto:marvio.borak@cpuc.ca.oovl 
Sent: Thursday, June 06, 2013 05:44 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: is there a time tomorrow that still works? 

I am available any time from 2Pm on. Let me know what works for you. 

SB GT&S 0263160 



Thanks 

Mary Jo Borak 

Supervisor 

Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA 

Energy Division 

California Public Utilities Commisssion 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

415 703-1333 

bor@cpuc.ca.qov 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pqe.com1 
Sent: Thursday, June 06, 2013 4:10 PM 
To: Borak, Mary Jo 
Subject: is there a time tomorrow that still works? 

Thanks Mary Jo! 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pQe.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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